
Explain to me why we feel that we need to waste the tax payers dollars on something that was passed and research back on the 
2018 Farm Bill? Delta 8 the product everyone is getting up in arms about on the OLCC side has never killed anyone by overdose 
unlike many of the drugs the OLCC backs do or that the pharmacy companies push every minute of every day. Why push the 
revenue out of this state? While harmful drugs now decriminalized run our streets? I guess around 80% of delta 8 products leave 
Oregon to states where it is legal to have but they are unable to produce. Why stop our farmers and producers here in Oregon and 
pass that revenue to other states? Our country is in an upheaval and we all could use a win, specially one that does good and in the 
right hands no harm. I do believe that end consumer products need to be child proofed and monitored much like CBD.  My son is 
more likely to overdose on his Flinstone iron vitamins than he is Hemp or Delta 8. 


